
 
 

 
 

YUBA-SUTTER TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
MAY 2020 PANDEMIC RELATED SERVICE REDUCTIONS 

 
DATE:  Thursday, August 18, 2022 
TIME:  4:00 p.m. 
PLACE: Yuba County Government Center 

Board of Supervisors Chambers 
915 – 8th Street 
Marysville, CA  95901   

 
The Yuba-Sutter Transit Board of Directors has set a hearing for the above date, place, and time 
to accept public comments on COVID-19 pandemic related service reductions. These emergency 
service cuts, which became effective on May 1, 2020, have since continued unchanged beyond the 
allowed one-year period without an opportunity for public comment. These cuts include a 50 
percent reduction in Route 2 service with buses now operating every 60-minutes in each direction 
each weekday instead of 30-minutes as was previously operated and a 30 percent reduction in the 
number of peak-hour commuter schedules being operated each weekday (from 20 to 14) between 
Marysville/Yuba City and downtown Sacramento. If approved as proposed, Yuba-Sutter Transit 
will continue to operate this reduced level of service indefinitely.  
 
Interested persons may submit testimony regarding the service reductions, either verbally or in 
writing, before or at the public hearing. Written testimony can be provided by mail to Yuba-Sutter 
Transit at 2100 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901; by e-mail to info@yubasuttertransit.com; or by 
FAX at (530) 634-6888. All written communication must be received either at or prior to the 
hearing to be considered. Verbal testimony can be provided in person at the hearing or by telephone 
at (530) 634-6880 prior to the hearing. 
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